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Warrimoo Public School Year 6 Farewell  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to acknowledge and thank you for all your support this year. It has definitely been a difficult 
year for all of our students, especially Year 6. 

 Year 6 Farewell 

The Year 6 Farewell is an opportunity for students to celebrate their years at Warrimoo Public and enjoy 
each other’s company. This year we will be holding the Year 6 Farewell on Friday, 11th December during the 
day. A day event will ensure if COVID restrictions are tightened our students will still be provided with the 
opportunity to attend their Year 6 Farewell. It will be held in the school hall which will be decorated by Year 
5 students and their teachers. We will be using outside catering for the meal and the students have chosen 
Turkish2Go to provide this. 

Date: Friday, 11th December 

Arrival Time: 12:00pm  

Pick up Time: 3:30pm 

If you require your student to arrive at school per normal at 9am we will provide a space for them to change into their 
Year 6 farewell dresswear. 

Each family will receive a copy of the Year 6 slideshow. 

Due the Department of Education COVID guidelines and our school’s COVID safe plan we will be using outside catering 
for the student’s meal. This year the Year 6 fundraising was disrupted so an additional cost of $10 per student will be 
needed to cover the catering for the event. 

The payment of $10 per student is due by Thursday 3rd December 2020. 
 

Please note the preferred method of payment is via the Parent Payment Portal which can be found on the school website. 
 

A note will follow in the coming weeks to provide parents and carers with further information on the Year 6 Farewell. 

Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 
22/10/2020 
 
Attention Mrs Harris 

Warrimoo Public School Year 6 Farewell 
 

I have enclosed $10 for my child ____________________________________________ of class _________________ 

to cover the catering cost of the Year 6 Farewell meal. 

Parent/Carer Name________________________________ Signature_____________________ Date _____________ 

Online Payment Date __________________________________ Receipt Number ____________________________ 
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